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From: rluphoff@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 8:27 AM
To: Holloway, Rachel
Subject: rezone petition 11944

Dane County ZLR committee:

My family and I are  the owners of the adjoining property  and fully support this rezone.  The Faust family has had a very 
difficult year in 2022, and by allowing this rezone it will allow them to continue to be our great neighbors. 

Sincerely
Bob & Julia Uphoff
Chris & Kayla Uphoff
Brian Uphoff


